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 District 28 

Cecil M. Anderson Unit 589 
 
 

Unit President’s Report 
September 17, 2023 

 
  
Good morning, Madame President, Auxiliary Members and Guests. 
  
Presently, our Membership Status as of 9/17/2023 is 14 members. 13 Seniors and 1 Juniors. 
 
    3 members attended Convention. Unit donated 4 baskets for Convention tables, value, $325.00 
 
President Stella Perez and 4 members attended ALA Unit 31 Mad Hatter Tea Party on Sunday, 
August 27th. 
Poppies have been ordered for Unit 589. 
Unit paid all obligations to District and Department of California. 
We completed audit for program year July 2022-June 30-2023. 
     589 participated in the Veteran Health Fair @Post 31 on September 16th with members 
working in kitchen and shared table with Auxiliary Unit 31 in providing information. 
 
Donations:  
$120 for table of eight Mad Hatter Tea Party. Donated 2 raffle baskets for with value of $225.00 
 $200 for Project Hero event on October 16th. 
     American Legion Post 31, SAL, and Auxiliary 589 split the cost of team of 4 for Heroes Golf 
tournament.  Our 1/3rd was $200. 
$150 for VA Clinic Marina snacks and gift card.  
$25 to Girls State. 
     At every feed we donate meals to bartender, volunteers, and to the Firehouse next door. Our 
last Ziti feed we donated 1 pan of Ziti, 3 loaves of French bread and all desserts. So that month 
we donated approx. 30 meals. 
    In Thursday’s meeting Unit members approved donation of $200.00 to Hawaiian Relief fund. 
 
Upcoming events: 
 
9/22-Unit 589 Dinner @ Post 31 Bowtie Pasta w/chicken $12    
5-7pm 
9/28-Burritos in Post 31 Lounge $8   5-7 pm 
10/21-Bingo Unit 589 @ Post 31 Opens at 11:30 am Early bird starts @ 12:30 pm 
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This concludes my report. 
Stella Perez 
President, Unit 589   
       


